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Mrs. Yost’s   
Principal’s     
Points!            

Scottsburg Elementary    October 22, 2015                      

     Please Join Us Tonight  6:00- 7:30 

for the Harvest Hoopla!                 

Next Week is Red Ribbon Week !             

This week’s  

T-SHIRT 

TUESDAY 

WINNER!                                                                           

Emersyn   

Burch                    

BRAVE BUSINESS

Hello everyone, 

 It has been wonderful to see the parent involvement and interest in our 

school as we plan for our Harvest Hoopla. Please join us this evening for all 

of the fun! Next week is Red Ribbon week! This week is designed to bring to 

the students awareness about drugs and alcohol.  Mrs. Spaulding has 

planned a full week of activities! (See pg.4 Newsletter). Lastly next Friday is 

our Halloween Party day for safety reasons all treats must be purchased not 

homemade. It makes me sad that the world has come to that.                     

Have a good week! Mrs. Yost
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Mr. Bottorff’s Class and Mrs. Cudjoe’s Class are 

the top AR readers last week!
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October is the month we recognize programs that help raise 
awareness for bullying prevention and anti-drug use campaigns.  
On Wednesday October 21st, we honored Unity Day by asking 
our staff and students to wear orange to rally together to end 
bullying.  As a part of Unity Day, we also read the SES Rules 
Against Bullying on the morning announcements:

1) We do not bully others;
2) We help students who are bullied;
3) We include students who are left out; and 
4) We tell an adult at school and at home when someone is 
being  
     bullied.

We try very hard at SES to address any concerns about bullying 
as soon as we are made aware of any problems or issues. 
Please encourage your child to report things to an adult at 
school if a problem arises. Also, please feel free to call us with 
any concerns you may have or to contact the reporting hotline 
at 812-329-0895. We want to keep SES a positive, friendly 
environment where our students can excel!
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We will have several activities next week to encourage our students to think about 

the long term effects of drug and tobacco use, celebrate our individuality to 

develop self-respect, and promote positive, fun friendships and activities. 

1)  Essay and poster contest open to students in grades K-5. The topic for         

both contests is to describe, through words or pictures, how we show 

respect for ourselves or others. Essays are to be short essays of 100 words 

or less. Posters can be on any paper type medium, such as construction 

paper, copy paper, or poster board. All entries must be submitted to the SES 

front office by 3:00 Tuesday October 27th. Winners will be announced on 

Wednesday October 28th.  

2)  Students and staff are encouraged to participate in our special dress days         

next week. It is a fun way to celebrate our daily messages that will reinforce 

our discussion of staying drug free. 

 

Monday- Wear red!

 

Tuesday- Wear school appropriate PJs! No slippers, please :)

 

Wednesday- Wear mismatched or backwards clothes with crazy hair.

 

Thursday-Dress like someone from a different decade. (Think 60’s, 70’s, 80’s, 

or 90’s.) 

 

Friday-Dress like your favorite Super Hero! Costumes allowed but no masks 

or face paint, please!

SES to celebrate Red 
Ribbon Week  

Oct. 26-Oct. 30, 2015
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District 2 Calendar Change      

Please Read! 

The Scott District 2 school board has voted to 

change our school calendar. May 3 2016, 

Election Day, school will not NOT be in session. 

We will attend school on February 15, 2016 to 

make up for this day.
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Mr. Warner’s  Words:

SAVE      

THIS        

DATE!           

11/13/15 

Families, 

 This years Veterans Day Program will be in 

the afternoon at 1:30. We have moved the 

time from the morning to the afternoon 

because of scheduling problems with other 

buildings. A paper for Veterans Day will be 

coming out next week on details about the 

program. We would love for as many 

veterans as possible to attend. We will again 

be having a slideshow of all the veterans, so 

we ask that you send in pictures for the 

slideshow. Please be on the lookout for 

Veterans Day papers coming home early 

next week. If you have any questions please 

feel free to contact me.  Mr. Warner
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VETERANS DAY PROGRAM                                                                                         

Parents who are Veterans,                                                                                             

       The SES Student Council & Music Department would like to invite all 

parents/family members who are active in the military or veterans to join us 

as we honor you.  Please join us for our Veterans’ Day ceremony on 

Wednesday, November 11 at 1:30 PM in the SES cafeteria. (Program should 

not last longer than 45 minutes). 

        Please help us make Veterans Day spectacular!  If you would like to 

honor a friend or family member by having their picture included in our 

slideshow presentation, please send in a picture of him/her (preferably in 

uniform).  Mr. Warner will be creating the slideshow, so you may send all 

pictures to him or email him at jwarner@scsd2.k12.in.us. Please have all 

photographs to Mr. Warner no later than Friday, November 6th.  Photographs 

received after than will not be included in the slideshow. 

       We ask that visiting family members please park in the gravel lots in the 

front, or the paved lot in the back of the school. Please report to the school 

15 minutes before the program, (1:15).  We would love to see you in your 

uniform, but it is not necessary.   

       We are planning the presentation of the colors as part of the program.  If 

you are willing to assist with this, please mark the form below. 

Thank you, 

Student Council Advisors, Rick Zollman and Jennifer Routt 

Administrative Assistant, Jordan Warner 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Please sign below and send this back to your child’s classroom teacher.   

Veterans’ Day RSVP: 

  _______Yes, I will help with the flag presentation of colors. 

  _______Yes, I will be coming to the Veterans’ Day Program 

  _______Yes, I am willing to speak with the students in my child’s classroom     

     about my experiences in serving our country. 

Name ___________________________________________________________ 

Branch of Service ______________________________________________ 

Child’s Name _______________________________ Teacher ____________________________
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